
 
 

 

June 13, 2021 - 11th Sunday in Ordinary Time  

E pi ph any  O f  O ur  Lo r d  Par i s h  
(Served by the Congregation of the Sons of Immaculate Conception) 

  3200 Pharmacy Ave., Scarborough, Ontario M1W 3J5 

Phone Number: 416-499-2196        Fax Number: 416-499-2354          NEW!! Email: epiphanyofourlordsc@archtoronto.org    

Website: www.epiphanyofourlordsc.archtoronto.org 

SUNDAY MASSES 

Saturday 5:00 p.m. (Vigil) 

Sunday  9:00 a.m. (English) 

  11:00 a.m. (Italian) 

   1:00 p.m. (English) 

   7:00 p.m. (English) 
 

WEEKDAY MASSES 

Monday  8:00 a.m. 

Tuesday 8:00 a.m. & 7:00 p.m. 

Wednesday 8:00 a.m. & 7:00 p.m. (Italian) 

Thursday 8:00 a.m. & 7:00 p.m.  

Friday  8:00 a.m. & 7:00 p.m. (Eng-Ital) 

Every First Friday 12:10 noon 
 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 

Monday to Friday 6:30 a.m. to 7:45 a.m.  

Monday              8:30 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 

Tuesday to Friday        8:30 a.m. to   5:00 p.m. 

No Adoration on  Saturday.  

CONFESSIONS 
 

First Friday 6:30 a.m. to 7:30 a.m. 

Saturday 4:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

Other Days: By Appointment. 
 

COMMUNION FOR THE SICK 

Please call or email the Parish office.  

LEGION OF MARY 

Every 1st & 3rd Saturday                                                                

24 hours Praying of the  Rosary from 9am  (via Zoom) 

Please  call Joseph at 647-987-4762 to join. 
 

BIBLE STUDY 

Every 1stMonday at 7:00 p.m. (Online) 

Please email robichaudcm@gmail.com to participate. 
 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM 

Those interested to have their child baptized must call 

the Parish office for the registration requirements. 
 

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE 

Couples engaged to be married must contact a priest 

one year in advance.  
 

CATHOLIC SCHOOLS 

Epiphany of Our Lord Catholic Academy  416-393-5378 

St. Henry Catholic  School         416-393-5395 

St. Kateri Tekakwitha Catholic School        416-393-5393 

Mary Ward Catholic Secondary  School    416-393-5544 

ARCHDIOCESE OF TORONTO 

416-934-0606      www.archtoronto.org 

 

PASTOR 

Rev. Fr. Martin Cherumadathy, C.F.I.C. 
 

ASSOCIATE PASTOR 

Rev. Fr. Ronald Gene Generao, C.F.I.C. 
 

DEACON ASSISTANT 

Deacon Valentinus Danukarjanto  

For Parish updates, please visit our website at                           
epiphanyofourlordsc.archtoronto.org or                       

download MyParish app on your Apple or Smartphone 

https://myparishapp.com/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC_YpgnW42FtXaaJu1k6vDjg
https://www.facebook.com/Epiphany-of-Our-Lord-Parish-105867307602453/


              

 

 

“The Seed is the Word of God. Christ is the Sower. All who come to Him will live forever.” 

 24-Hour Rosary, Every 1st & 3rd Saturday  

Epiphany’s Legion of Mary invites all 
to their virtual 24-hour continuous 
praying of the Rosary on Saturday, 
June 19 starting from 9:00 a.m. to 
9:00 a.m. Sunday. Please join           

only for the period when you can i.e. 1 hour,                  
2 hours or more.  To join and get the Zoom link, 
please email June at june.pais@ontario.ca,                  
or Joseph at amal7us@yahoo.com.   

 Grazie & Thank You! Fr. Joshua Lobo! 

 We cannot break bread on                 

Sunday if our hearts are closed  

to our brothers and sisters.                     

We cannot partake of that Bread 

if we do not give bread to the 

hungry. We cannot share that Bread unless we 

share the sufferings of our brothers and sisters 

in need. - Pope Francis  

“Your Word is a Lamp to my feet                         
and a Light to my Path.”                                         

-  Psalm 119:105 

The Online Bible Study Group resumes every                    
Monday, at 7:00 p.m. Please email Craig at                    

robichaudcm@gmail.com to participate.  

 Epiphany Bible Study Group 

Summer Water Collection 

 For the next two weekends, June 
19/20 & June 26/27, the Outreach 
Group is appealing for your                    
generous monetary donations for 

the purchase of bottled water to the                         
homeless.  Please help us give the homeless a 
drink of water during these hot summer 
months to prevent dehydration and stroke           
especially during this COVID 19 pandemic time, 
when the homeless have no place to go, or 
even to get a drink of water.  The water                   
purchased will be given to the Good Shepherd 
Centre on Queen St. East, who provide over 
1000 meals and bottled water daily to the 
homeless.  On behalf of the Good Shepherd 
Centre, the Outreach Group and the homeless, 
THANK YOU, for your continued prayers and 
generosity. 

 Please join us in keeping                                 
Fr. Joshua Lobo in your prayers  as 
he journeys on to continue his 
higher studies in Rome and to 
where he will be assigned in the 
future. It’s not goodbye, Fr. Joshua, 
but see you again soon! 

Unitevi a noi nel continuare a pregare per                     
P. Joshua Lobo mentre inzia un nuovo viaggio 
che lo porta a continuare i suoi studi superiori              
a Roma e poi nella parrocchia dove 
verrà assegnato in futuro.  Non è un 
addio, P. Joshua, ma un arrivederci                       
a presto!  

Eucharistic Adoration (New Schedules) 

 “Could you not spend one hour                         

before Me?”  - Matthew 26:40  

• Monday  

       6:30 a.m. to 7:45 a.m.;                            

       8:30 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 

• Tuesday to Friday 

       6:30 a.m. to 7:45 a.m.; 

       8:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

      No Adoration on Saturday. 

• Saturday 4:30 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

• First Friday 6:30 a.m. to 7:30 a.m. 

• Other Days: By Appointment. 

Kindly call the office or email us at   
epiphanychurch@rogers.com                           

to make an appointment. 

Confessions (New Schedules) 



              

 

 

“The Seed is the Word of God. Christ is the Sower. All who come to Him will live forever.” 

Thank you! ..From St. Vincent De Paul Society 

The members of the Society of Saint 
Vincent de Paul would like to thank 
all who contributed to the recent              

Bundle Up collection. The next Bundle Up date 
will take place on the weekend of November 
20/21, 2021.   

We thank the many families who 
each month make it a practice of 
bringing non–perishable food as           
donations for the less fortunate in 
our community.    Please leave you 
donation in the Food Drive basket 

in the front lobby from Mondays 6:30 a.m. to 
12:00 p.m, Tuesdays to Saturdays, 6:30 a.m. to 
5:00 p.m., or Sundays after all Masses. Please 
check the expiry date of the food that you will 
donate.  

Grazie a tutte le famiglie che ogni mese usano       

portare cibi a lunga scadenza per i poveri della                   

comunità.  Vi preghiamo di deporre il vostro              

contributo nel cestino che troverete nell’atrio       

della chiesa , il lunedi dalle 6:30 am alle  12:00 pm,  

dal martedi al sabato dale 6:30 am alle 5:00 pm, o la 

domenica dopo la messa.  Si prega di controllare la 

scadenza dei cibi in scatola.  

Food Donation Drive, June 15 to 30 

Next weekend is ShareLife Sunday! 

Next Sunday, June 20 is ShareLife Sunday.                         
Our parish goal for this year’s campaign is  

$61,200.00. Thus far we have received 
$44,963.66. We encourage you to donate at the 

parish or online at sharelife.org. 

Monthly Pre-Authorized Giving (PAG) is a                         
convenient way to spread your ShareLife                          

contribution throughout the year. To enroll, 
please fill out a ShareLife envelope at your parish 
or contact ShareLife at slife@archtoronto.org or 

416-934-3411. 

ShareLife Sunday is next weekend, June 20. 
Please give generously. 

 Domenica prossima, 20 giugno, è una Domenica di 

ShareLife.  

Quest’anno, l’obiettivo della nostra raccolta fondi 

parrocchiale è di raccogliere $61,200.00 . Fino ad  

oggi abbiamo ricevuto $44,963.66.   Incoraggiamo 

tutti a donare presso la parrocchia oppure via                   

internet a sharelife.org. 

Versamenti mensili preautorizzati (monthly                       

pre-authorized giving -PAG) è un metodo                       

conveniente di rateizzare la donazione a ShareLife 

durante l’anno. Per iscriversi si può utilizzare la 

busta delle offerte ShareLife disponibile in                              

parrocchia oppure contattando ShareLife a: 

slife@archtoronto.org o chiamando il 416.934.3411. 

Il prossimo fine settimana, 20 giugno,                              

è una Domenica di ShareLife. Per favore,                        

dona generosamente. 

  

Parish Goal: $61,200.00 
Total Donations To Date: $44,963.66 



              
Vocation Seed 

“The Seed is the Word of God. Christ is the Sower. All who come to Him will live forever.” 

 St. Michael the Archangel, defend us in 
battle. Be our protection against the  
wickedness and snares of the devil. May 
God rebuke him, we humbly pray; And 
do thou, O Prince of the Heavenly Host, 

by the power of God, thrust into hell  Satan and 
all evil spirits who wander through the world for 
the ruin of souls. Amen. 

Prayer to  St. Michael The Archangel 

 The Knights of Columbus -                  
Ave  Maria Council invites all to a 

series of Virtual Teachings via 
Zoom on "Surrendering to the 

Will of God" on June 15 & 24 at 
7:00 p.m. to 7:45 p.m., facilitated by                       

Bro. Fritz Mascarenhas. To join, please call                               
Daryl at 416-292-2317. 

Surrendering to the Will of God 

For Parish updates, please visit our website  at                           
epiphanyofourlordsc.archtoronto.org or                       

download MyParish app on your Apple or Smartphones.   

 Today's readings remind us that 

great things often have small                    

beginnings. If you feel God is                    

calling you to be a priest,                        

religious, or permanent deacon, 

call Fr. Matt McCarthy, Director of Vocations, 

Archdiocese of Toronto at 416-968-0997 or 

email vocations@archtoronto.org                                               

Stewardship Reflection 

 In today’s Gospel we hear about 
the parable of the mustard seed                 
in which Jesus explains that the   
tiniest seed can grow into the                     

largest tree that houses many birds of the air. 
The mustard seed represents the Gospel 
message that began with a few people 2000 
years ago and has now spread all over the 
world. As stewards, we should play our part 
in helping the tree continue to grow through 
the gift of our time and talents.  

Annual Marygrove Camp  Collection, June 12/13 

This weekend, June 12/13 
is the Annual Marygrove 
Camp organized by the  
Society of St. Vincent                        

de Paul.  The funds will be used to provide               
opportunity for a summer camping experience  
for over 1,000 girls ages of 5 to 13 whose                  
families are experiencing financial and domestic                       
hardships. Since overnight camps are                      
postponed until next  year, the collection will 
be used to subsidize cost of repairs and other 
maintenance requirements for the girls’ use 
next year.  

https://epiphanyofourlordsc.archtoronto.org/
https://myparishapp.com/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC_YpgnW42FtXaaJu1k6vDjg
https://www.facebook.com/Epiphany-of-Our-Lord-Parish-105867307602453/

